
89m 
war 

November 6, 1995 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

We received your letter today regarding your having been listening to WBPS on 
October 28, 1995 beginning at 5:42 PM. Based on your description of the 
programming you heard, you did in fact receive WBPS which broadcasts at 890 
on the AM dial. 

At the time you logged our radio station we were broadcasting at 25,000 watts of 
power. 

We wish you well with your listening, and thanks for your letter, 

Best regards, 

Manager 

JD/hs 
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